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NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS  
 

Terminal access for Trucks Trailers 

 
 
Valued Customer, 
 
Following the explosion of chemicals in the port of Beirut and the port of Aqaba, SGTD Doraleh 
Terminal has taken these precautions in accordance with the instructions of the port authorities to 
avoid further tragedies. 
 
In this regard, we would like to inform all our customers that when collecting IMDG cargoes, especially 
2.3 IMDG, your trucks and trailers must be equipped with the following requirements: 
 

1.  Eight (8) twistlocks  
 

2. Must be free of materials in order to avoid any handling failure 
 
Please note that SGTD Doraleh Terminal will respect and follow this new process and any breach of 

this rule will result in the ineligibility to access the terminal and no exceptions will be made unless 

authorized by the port authorities.   

 
All customers must fit their trailer trucks with twistlocks without exception and must comply with this 
update and those who do not comply will be denied access to the terminal. 
                                                                     
Therefore, please note that failure to comply with the above requirements will result in the cargo not 
being discharged from the vessel and remaining on board.  
 
We thank you for your understanding and compliance with this circular. 
 

For more information, kindly contact us at:   

T: +253 21 317 317  

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 


